
BMES Chapter Wins Spirit of Marquette Award 

The Biomedical Engineering Society (BMES) has been announced as the winner of the 

Spirit of Marquette award for the 2016-2017 academic year. This award recognizes 

the contributions of student organizations to the campus community that exemplify 

the mission of Marquette University. Over the past year, BMES has hosted numerous 

outreach events at local high schools to aid in the development of its members and 

serve the surrounding community. The organization has also encouraged 

professional excellence through site visits and networking events with companies in 

the industry. Students in BMES push themselves beyond the classroom to further 

their learning and become leaders in their field. The Spirit of Marquette award will 

be presented to BMES at the 48th Annual Student Leadership Recognition Program 

on Sunday, April 23 at 11:00am in the Alumni Memorial Union Ballrooms.   The 

advisor for BMES is Dr. Sam Bechara.    

Congratulations BMES students!!     


